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Board Members 2004 
Sam Wilson President (770) 781-9745 
Joe Perniciaro Vice President (770) 889-4625 
Don Parker Treasurer (678) 455-9151 
Jim Cheatham Secretary (770) 844-5751 
open Assistant Secretary  
 
 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 
The Annual Neighborhood Garage Sale seemed very 
successful… thanks to all who participated and to Denise 
Ryoul for doing the organizing. 
 
No one volunteered to do the Pool Opening Party, but thanks 
to Deborah Signa and Roseanne Perniciaro for organizing an 
adult get-together for some fun under the stars at the pool- all 
who attended had a lot of fun! 
 
REMINDER: The Gran Forest 4th of July 
Neighborhood Parade is this Sunday!  Meet at the corner of 
Redbud and Longleaf at 9:45am, the parade will begin at 
10:00am and will march to the pool area.  We realize that 
10am might interfere with Church, but please try to work 
around this time, as we really wanted to do this on the 4th (and 
we were able to schedule the fire truck for this time slot- YES, 
the Fire Truck will lead the parade).  Cookies and drinks for 
everyone.  Please be sure to join us… Call Don/Cathy Graff 
with questions!  770-205-7616 
 
Please welcome our New Neighbors: 
1410 Sassafrass Lane, Olga and Shawn Collins 
 
If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, please contact 
any Board member, and the Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome 
Basket is delivered!  
 

 
FYI: You may not be aware that Gran Forest 
acknowledges the loss of immediate family 
members by sending condolences along with a 
beautiful plant.  Help us make sure that no one is 
overlooked.  If your neighbor experiences the death 
of a parent, child, or relative residing in his/her 
home, please notify Binnie Jansa, 770-887-9300. 

 
 

Neighborhood Improvements  
Swimming Pool interior has been resurfaced and all 
furniture has been refurbished with new vinyl straps 
and aluminum painted. (This was half the cost of 
purchasing new furniture). 
 
The Clubhouse, pool decking, sidewalks, and pool 
parking lot curbing has been professionally pressure 
washed (E.P. Pressure Wash, Owner - Eddie Perez). 
 
Also, plantings of decorative shrubs in pots around 
the swimming pool decking have been added 
(thanks, Herb Jansa). 
  
We have a new Gran Forest Logo Screen on the 
tennis court fence, and all tennis court screens have 
been removed and re-hung in order to extend the 
life (used for wind resistance). 
 
 
 

Yard of the Month for June was awarded 
to Joe & Kristine Proctor, 1450 Redbud Way. 
July is awarded to Tina Flippin, 1465 Gran 
Forest Drive. Next month could be your chance 
to win a $50 Home Depot Gift Certificate. See 
the website for descriptions and pictures… 

 
 

 
'Community Cop' Corner 
It is encouraged for all residents to limit parking on 
the "thorough-fares" (Gran Forest, Redbud, etc).  It 
makes negotiating the hills & curves very dangerous, 
especially for young bikers or walkers.  
  
Often it seems to be landscapers or workmen who are 
trying to avoid blocking their customer’s driveway.  If 
possible, please let them know it is OK to park in the 
driveway… this will help keep our streets safer.  

 
The next Board meeting date is TBD, see the Website for details. 

ACCESS Management (Jennifer Gordon at  770/777-6890 ext. 128) 
To make an announcement in the newsletter, email dongraff@granforest.com 
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